
Northrop Grumman Requests Florida Media Outlets to Broadcast the Following:

September 11, 2017

FALLS CHURCH, Va., Sept. 14, 2017 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Northrop Grumman employees impacted by Hurricane Irma who need assistance or
information can call 1-800-995-4318, or continue to visit www.northropgrumman.com/emergency for updates.

The following Northrop Grumman sites are open on Friday, Sept. 15, 2017: Panama City, Niceville, Melbourne, St. Augustine, Apopka, Davie and
Tampa.

The following Northrop Grumman site remains closed on Friday, Sept. 15, 2017: Orlando – Discovery Drive

Northrop Grumman employees working at customer sites should follow customer and manager guidance.
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